
In the Matter of:

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

APPLICATION OF WIRELESSCO., L.P., BY AND
THROUGH ITS AGENT AND GENERAL PARTNER
SPRINT SPECTRUM, L.P., AND SBA TOWERS
KENTUCKY, INC., JOINTLY, FOR ISSUANCE OF A
CERTIFICATE OF PUBLIC CONVENIENCE AND
NECESSITY TO CONSTRUCT A PERSONAL
COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES FACILITY IN

THE LOUISVILLE MAJOR TRADING AREA
{ALTON FACILITY)

)
)
)
)
) CASE NO. 97-355
)
)
)
)

ORDER
The Commission has received the attached letter from Wayne R. Young regarding

the proposed personal communications services facility to be located at 1830 Old Frankfort

Highway, Lawrenceburg, Anderson, Kentucky.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that;

1. WirelessCo., L.P. ("WireiessCo") shall respond to Mr. Young's concerns by

certified letter, within 10 days from the date of this Order.

2. WirelessCo shall file a copy of the certified letter and dated receipt, within 7

days of the date on the receipt.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 23rd day of September, 1997.

ATTEST:

Executive Director

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

For the Commission



Memorandum «CBVED
SEP 1 7 ~ggy

DATE:

TO:

September 15, 1997

Executive Director, PSC, Commonwealth of KY

PUBLIC SERylCE
COMMISB(Og

FROM: Wayne R. Young

RE: Case No. 97-355

This is in response to the Public Notice I received dated August 29,1997 about the intent to erect a
communication tower near my home. I want to voice my opposition to this proposal. I have not received
adequate information to assess the impact of such a structure f'rom either a health/safety or aesthetic
perspective. I request that a complete set of engineering plans along with any information your office may
have on electromagnet emanations or other questionable health issues surrounding such operations.

I am not sure what I am requesting if I request for intervention. If this means that this will open up the
proposal to more public scrutiny, then I would like this to be done. If it means that PSC will take a more in

depth review of the project, then I would like this done also. We the public have the right to expect full
disclosure and have to rely on your office to protect us from unnecessary infringements on our lives. Since
we do not have the technical expertise, we have to count on your office. We know that you wi11 not let us
down.

Thank you for your assistance. I will await further instructions on what actions I need to take


